
SHOPPERS ON CALL
How It Works

Thank you so much for your heart to make sure that when a child comes to shop at
our store, they are sure to leave getting what they need - and feeling very cool

about what they're wearing!

Opt In Or Out
Remember that each time I send out an alert, you can opt in or out -
whatever you're comfortable with - and spend your $100 to help fill up
the inventory in that particular area. It's really weird how all of a sudden
we'll be out of a size range on some things and stocked full in others. So
thanks for being willing to fill in the gaps that come up every now and
then.

No need to Let Me Know
No need to notify me what you're purchasing - because we sincerely can
use everything and can't over-do anything.

Drop Off
Once you've shopped, you can drop off your purchases as follows:

● During office hours (Mon-Thur, 9am-3pm) at the HUB entrance (east side of
the building under the awning).

● During Care Center hours. Come to the Care Center doors.
○ Monday, 10:00am - Noon
○ Wednesday, 6:00pm - 8:00pm
○ Saturday, 10:00am - Noon

● Sunday mornings during worship times. South end of the auditorium
hallway at Millard and at Elkhorn in the lower west main entrance.

Need a receipt?
No problem. You can pick up a hard copy if you're dropping off during
Care Center hours. Otherwise, you can email me and say you need one.
I'll send it over via email.

Look for a separate email with our monthly Shopper Alert. I usually send them out
at the beginning of the month unless something urgent comes up. And thanks for

sincerely caring for kids in our city.
It's so rewarding when we have what they need and the faces light up!


